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Top stories from August 26, 2020

Welcome to The G-A Daily newsletter! Thank you for your present and future readership. Be sure to
keep up with us through our social media links above.

YOUR LATEST NEWS FROM THE GEORGE-ANNE

White House names Statesboro, Bulloch
as 'red zone' and releases
recommendations for university COVID-
19 testing.

One of the report’s recommendations was for
Georgia to require all universities with RNA
detection to expand surveillance testing. It also
recommended that any university with an outbreak
should be prepared to test all students and protect
the surrounding environment. 

GEORGE-ANNE REFLECTOR MAGAZINE

Letter from the Editor: Looking Forward

During these unprecedented times, Reflector
Magazine will continue to provide the community
with news, feature stories and everything in
between. 



THE GEORGE-ANNE STUDIO
The Drawing Table - Ep 1: Cartoon
Persona

Special Features Reporter AJ Hall teaches you his
process while he works on the drawing table. .

The latest numbers from the Georgia DPH's COVID-19 Daily Status Report for counties with a Georgia
Southern University campus:

Bulloch County: 1,546 cases, 21 deaths

Chatham County: 6,802 cases, 118 deaths

Liberty County: 894 cases, 15 deaths

--------
Statewide: 260,590 cases, 23,939 hospitalizations, 5,311 deaths

PHOTO OF THE DAY
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On August 26, Emily Land and Hope
Williams are practicing on their piccolos outside of
the Foy building for their class. They are given
masks, like the one Emily is wearing, that enables
them to practice while following the safety
guidelines.

Credit: Tamara Tanksley


